

DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

BOARD FOR CORRECTION OF NAVAL RECORDS 701 S. COURTHOUSE ROAD, SUITE 1001 ARLINGTON, VA 22204-2490

> Docket No. 8169-24 Ref: Signature Date



Dear ,

This is in reference to your application for correction of your naval record pursuant to Section 1552 of Title 10, United States Code. After careful and conscientious consideration of relevant portions of your naval record and your application, the Board for Correction of Naval Records (Board) found the evidence submitted insufficient to establish the existence of probable material error or injustice. Consequently, your application has been denied.

A three-member panel of the Board, sitting in executive session, considered your application on 23 January 2025. The names and votes of the members of the panel will be furnished upon request. Your allegations of error and injustice were reviewed in accordance with administrative regulations and procedures applicable to the proceedings of this Board. Documentary material considered by the Board consisted of your application, together with all material submitted in support thereof, relevant portions of your naval record and applicable statutes, regulations, and policies. In addition, the Board considered the advisory opinion contained in Navy Pay and Personnel Support Center (NPPSC) memorandum 7220 N1 of 14 August 2024, which was previously provided to you for comment.

You requested administrative corrections to your DD Form 214, Certificate of Release or Discharge from Active Duty ending 31 July 2024; Block 7b (Home of Record), Block 8b (Station Where Separated), and Block 19a (Mailing Address after Separation). NPPSC has advised the Board that you were reissued a DD Form 214 on 13 August 2024 with corrections to Blocks 7a and 19a; however, Block 8b is correct as Transient Service Center (TSC) Norfolk is the processing command for all Navy separations. If you have additional questions regarding the reissuance of the DD Form 214, you may contact the MyNavy Career Center at 833-330-6622 or via email at askmncc.fct@navy.mil. In this connection, the Board substantially concurred with the comments contained in the advisory opinion.

Sincerely, 1/30/2025